
FN-4T82RIR-1

Page 1

FISCAL NOTE 

Senate Bill 29
Committee: County and Municipal Government Sponsor: Senator Chris Elliott

Analyst: Mathieu Fuller Date: 02/10/2025

Senate Bill 29 as introduced would require state and local governmental bodies to respond to

completed applications for certain licenses within forty-five days of receiving completed

applications, which could increase the administrative obligations of state and local

governmental bodies to review applications pursuant to the provisions of this bill.  


